
Roosevelt	Construction	Updates	September	2015	

Construction Updates Sept. 24 -30  2015 

Contractors began foundation work this week with the first footings poured for the new gymnasium wing. 
Excavation on the orchestra pit for the new auditorium began this week, giving shape to the new theater. 
The next few weeks will be dedicated to form work and pouring concrete, so that Roosevelt’s new walls 
have a sturdy, level foundation to stand on. 

We acknowledge the site has been dusty and the contractor is working to mitigate dirt and debris tracked 
out of the site. Should you experience this or encounter another construction related issue, please call the 
Roosevelt construction line: 1-866-686-1886 

Construction Updates Sept. 14 -18 2015 

To make way for the building footings and foundations of the new auditorium and gym wings, grading and 
backfill work continues this week so the Lease Crutcher Lewis construction team has a level, even surface 
to build on in the coming weeks. Part of that work includes placing the underground utility vaults and, very 
soon, locating the new orchestra pit in the ground. This will be an exciting milestone as the new theater 


